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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION 

EBAP/08/156 
 
 

November 17, 2008 
 
To: Members of the Executive Board 
 
From: The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the Managing Director 
 
 
The Managing Director will be absent from Fund headquarters from the evening of Sunday, 
November 16 through Sunday, November 23. During this period, he will visit Libya, Tunisia, 
and France. In Libya he will attend the Joint Conference on Regional Integration and 
Promotion of Joint Ventures in the Maghreb; in Tunisia he will attend the 50th Anniversary of 
the Central Bank of Tunisia; and in France he will meet with the World Bank Parliamentary 
Network and the French Economic and Social Council. In addition, the Managing Director 
will meet with the authorities in all three countries. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 
Division Chiefs 
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